














Letter from the Editors...
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Congratulations! It has taken four long years, but you did it. The road

ahead will be challenging but you are ready to take on the world. The

best memories and the worst memories have impacted you as you

struggled to complete schoolwork and manage to party it up every

weekend. Tears of sorrow and tears of joy will follow as you make

your way to what we'd like to call "The Real World". Remember this

year as a new chapter in your life. Maybe you're not ready for a real

new job. Maybe you still want to continue with school. Whatever it is

you want to do, we hope you have success in achieving it.

The first edition of The Pulse, Suffolk's

first photography magazine embodies

a student's vision and perception of the

ideals of our university.

"What better way to remember a coffege

career than through the heauty ana art

ofphotography..."
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Boston...
city of culture

Of tourism...

Our City

L

rat















SUFFOLK '09
Bringing the best of the best
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